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What are they like? 
How many times have you found 

yourself asking this question? 

Do you sometimes have a concern or niggle about the way 

your child behaves or responds to things? Having trouble 

finding routine at the moment? 

Following the success of our sessions previously, we are 

pleased to offer these sessions to all parents via Zoom or a 

phone call with Miss Milner and Mrs Clark. 

If you would like to book at slot please ring or email the 

school office and we will arrange a convenient time for you! 

 

Available all weekdays! 

 


